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The above figures are initial service requests and not visits made to properties as we do not collate that information.  

Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

We do not hold the information requested in a reportable format; this data isn’t collated. Staff would be required to trawl through each individual referral/report received and ascertain how many resulted in a visit from the pest control team.  

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act.

If you would like any help in refining your request, please do not hesitate to contact us.

